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NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING  
 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT’S 
WATER STORAGE EXPLORATORY COMMITTEE 

  
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following meeting has been 
canceled: 

 
12:00 p.m., March 23, 2020, Water Storage Exploratory Committee 

Meeting. 
  
 
 

Due to the Santa Clara County Health Officer’s order for all persons 
living in the county to shelter in place at their residences, the Santa 

Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors canceled all non-
essential Board and Committee meetings through April. 

 
Notification will be provided when the next meeting is scheduled.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dated:  March 19, 2020 
 


